
The Job Interview CDE is designed for members to practice and 

demonstrate the skills needed in seeking employment in all areas 

of agriculture. Each part of this event 

simulates real world experiences that 

students will have when seeking 

employment in the future by 

participating in a mock, job interview. 

Contest activities include completing 

an application, writing a cover letter, creating a resume, 

participating in a mock interview and finishing the evening by 

writing a follow-up letter.  The Sub-District Job Interview Contest 

was held at PHS on November 3rd, 2016. FFA students competed 

in four of the five divisions for students to participate in, Division I 

Freshman- Carlie Cluxton - 1st Place, Division II Sophomore, 

Jerilyn Garrett - 2nd Place; Division III 

Junior, Owen Behr - 4th Place;  

Division IV Senior, Katie Cora –2nd 

Place.  On November 7th, Carlie , 

Jerilyn and Katie all competed in the 

District Job Interview Contest held at 

Hillsboro High School.  

November 

2016 
16/17 - 4 

ISSUE 

PEEBLES FFA 

CHAPTER 

NEWSLETTER 

FFA OFFICERS: 
President - Jordan Crum 

Vice President - Katie Cora  

Vice President - C.J. Smart 

Secretary -Brianna Baldwin 

Treasurer - Brooklyn Farmer 

Treasurer - Blake Smalley 

Reporter - Jessica Newkirk 

Reporter - Jerilyn Garrett 

INSIDE THIS ISSUE: 
Job Interview CDE 

Broiler Project 

Parliamentary Procedure 

CDE 

November Meeting 

Picture of the Month 

Ask Minton 

Member of  the Month 

Officer Feature 

Upcoming Events 

  



16/17–4 

Members utilized the broiler project for SAE’s, classroom lessons and after school 

FFA work hours.  Many members were able to take part in daily care such as feed-

ing, watering, health checks & pen cleaning.  This is our chapters only project 

where members are able to see the full production cycle from start to finish, there-

fore serving as a great learning experience.  
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Members participated in assisting in the slaughter and cleaning of 99 broilers. 

Many students & volunteers finished processing in a record 2 & 1/2 hours.  The 

broiler harvesting & processing is an annual event; we donate many cleaned 

chickens to our local food pantries & will eat much of it at our annual FFA Banquet. 

16/17–4 



16/17-4 

4 

Congratulations to the Advanced & Novice Parliamentary Procedure teams for placing  

1st at the Sub-District Contest!! These Peebles FFA members participated in the Sub-

District Parliamentary Procedure Contest on November 22 at Peebles High School. Both 

Highland and Adams/Brown Sub-District Teams participated, totaling 17 teams that com-

peted. Two divisions were held, Advanced and Novice; the advanced team is made up of 

six FFA members while the novice team is made up of seven members. These members 

must properly conduct a mock business meeting before a set of judges, as well as com-

plete a test over parliamentary procedure knowledge. Novice members include: Anna 

McElwee, Lexi Shiveley, Carlie Cluxton, Joseph Crum, Sarah Laxton, Kamden Crum & 

Alyssa Youg. Advanced members include: C.J. Smart, Jordan Crum, Jerilyn Garrett, 

Brianna Baldwin, Jessica Newkirk & Katie Cora.  Both teams will be representing the Ad-

ams/Brown Sub-District at the District contest on December 1 at Ross High School . 



Question: Why do we have to sell $450 

worth of fruit? How can it be a grade? 

                                   -Concerned Salesmen  

Minton’s Answer:  

I require you to sell $450 worth of fruit 

because the money raised from this 

fundraiser is put towards all the activities 

that our members participate in throughout 

the year. I can take a grade for this 

fundraiser since due to being in an 

agricultural class, you are also a FFA 

member.       -Minton  
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On November 30th the FFA meeting was 

held after school, there were 47 FFA  

Members in attendance. President Jor-

dan Crum lead the discussions about 

the Speak-Up Workshops, District Par-

liamentary Procedure, Ag. Reality Pro-

gram, Fruit Load-Out procedures and 

how best to utilize our processed Chick-

ens. We discussed upcoming events for 

the chapter and ended the meeting with 

refreshments.  The next FFA meeting is 

scheduled for December 20th.  

Jordan Crum 

holding a 

chicken!! This 

is one of the 

only times we 

could get  her 

to touch one; 

very Epic    

Moment!! 



NAME: Carlie Cluxton 

PARENTS: Nathan & Sherry Cluxton 

YEAR IN FFA: 1 

ACTIVITIES TAKEN PART IN:  

Officer-In Training Program, Job Interview, 

Parli Pro &  PES Fall Carnival 

FAVORITE FFA ACTIVITY: Parli Pro 

FAVORITE CDE: Livestock Judging 

FAVORITE THING ABOUT FFA:  

Everything!! 

FAVORITE THING ABOUT MRS. MINTON: 

Her motherly love 

MOST MEMORABLE FFA MOMENT: 

Kamden laughing it up with the W.B. girls. 

WHAT IS ON YOUR IPOD NOW?: Eric 

Church 

PLACE YOU’D LOVE TO VISIT: Ireland 

YOUR FAVORITE MOVIE:  

Catch me if you can 

YOUR FAVORITE TV SHOWS:  The Middle 

FAVORITE HIGH SCHOOL CLASS:  All  

FAVORITE ‘SPARE TIME’ ACTIVITY: 

Reading or watching 

my sister be stupid 

WOULD LOVE TO 

TRADE PLACES 

FOR A  DAY WITH:  

No-one because I 

love being myself 

FUTURE PLANS:    

To become an OB/

GYN 

NAME: C.J. Smart 

OFFICE: Vice President 

YEAR IN FFA: 4th  

FAVORITE THING ABOUT BEING 

AN OFFICER:  More time with Minton 

FAVORITE FFA ACTIVITY: 

Envirothon 

MOST 

MEMORABLE 

FFA MOMENT:  

Big-E 

WHAT HAS FFA 

TAUGHT YOU:  

That I can do 

anything I put my 

mind to. 
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December : 

Market Steer Weigh-In -  

December 3 
 

Speak-Up Workshops - 

December 5, 8, 15, 19 & 20  
 

Fruit Load-Out -  

December 13 & 14 
 

Ag Reality Program -  

December 15 
 

FFA Meeting - December 20 
 

Public Speaking Contest -  

December 21 


